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National Museum of the United States Army 
Celebrates 100,000th Visitor 

 

 
Retired Lt. Gen. Roger Schultz, president, The Army Historical Foundation and Tammy E. Call, director, National Museum of 
the United States Army, greet the Worth Family of Wyckoff, N.J. The Worths were presented Museum gifts to honor them as the 

100,000th visitors on April 13, 2022.  

 

Fort Belvoir, Va. — On April 13, the National Museum of the United States Army welcomed its 
100,000th visitors: the Worth Family of Wyckoff, N.J. Museum Director Tammy E. Call and The Army 
Historical Foundation President Retired. Lt. Gen. Roger Schultz greeted the family of five with military 
challenge coins and other Museum gifts.  

“Welcoming our 100,000th visitor is an exciting milestone toward our future of greeting millions more,” 
said Call. “Since opening, we have shared the inspiring history of the American Soldier with school 
groups, families, international travelers, and proud veterans who helped shape the Army’s rich legacy. It 
is truly an honor to share the stories within this Museum with the world.”    

The Museum located on Fort Belvoir, just south of Washington, D.C., opened on November 11, 2020. It 
is the first to tell the comprehensive history of the nation's oldest military service, immersing visitors in 



the story of the U.S. Army through compelling galleries, moving exhibits, a multisensory 300-degree 
theater, tranquil rooftop garden, and hundreds of historic treasures rarely or never-before-seen by the 
public.  

The Museum is scheduled to be open every day except December 25. Free, timed-entry tickets are 
required and are available by request through the Museum's website at theNMUSA.org.  

Media interested in touring the Museum may contact public affairs officer Susan Smullen, 
susan.l.fazakerley-smullen.civ@army.mil.	

### 

About the National Museum of the United States Army 

The National Museum of the United States Army provides the only comprehensive portrayal of Army 
history and traditions through the eyes of the American Soldier. By preserving, interpreting, and 
exhibiting invaluable artifacts, the National Army Museum creates learning opportunities for all visitors 
and bonds the American people to their oldest military service. We are America’s Army Museum. 

The U.S. Army owns and operates the Museum. The Army Historical Foundation continues its 
fundraising role in support of the Museum and manages all retail, catering and special events. 

For more information on the National Museum of the United States Army visit www.theNMUSA.org. 

  

About The Army Historical Foundation 

The Army Historical Foundation establishes, assists, and promotes programs and projects that preserve 
the history of the American Soldier and promote public understanding of and appreciation for the 
contributions by all components of the U.S. Army and its members. The Foundation serves as the Army’s 
official fundraising entity for the Capital Campaign for the National Museum of the United States Army. 
The award-winning, LEED- certified Museum opened on November 11, 2020, at Fort Belvoir, Va., and 
will honor the service and sacrifice of all American Soldiers who have served since the Army’s inception 
in 1775.  For more information on the Foundation and the National Museum of the United States Army, 
visit www.armyhistory.org. 

 

	
	


